MATHEMATICS 353 ANNOUNCEMENTS
May 2

GRADES

The grades for MATH 353 LO1 and L02 have been sent in.

Students are welcome to have a look at their final exam and to discuss
their grade. All final exams at the University of Calgary, however, are not
returned to the student since they are later stored by the Registrar. Dr.
Zvengrowski is away for a week, but will be available from May 11. Dr. Liao
is also away and will return in June. Students in his lecture (L01) will be
welcome to discuss their grades with Dr. Zvengrowski from May 11.



